Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, March 5, 2018 1:27 PM

To: ‘Ben J. Arguijo’; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD

Cc: Trinity; arickard@cambrianmgmt.com; djones@cambrianmgmt.com; Aron Potash
Subject: RE: Delineation Plan - Dorstate SWD (2RP-4364)

RE: Cambrian Management * Dorstate SWD 1 * 2RP-4364 * DOR: Discovery 8/23/17
Ben,

Your proposal to commence delineation at the above referenced site is approved. Please advise once project has been
scheduled.

Mike Bratcher

NMOCD District 2

811 South First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
575-748~1283 Ext 108

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
laws and/or regulations.

From: Ben J. Arguijo [mailto:ben@trinityoilfieldservices.com]

Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 3:04 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Groves, Amber <agroves@slo.state.nm.us>

Cc: Trinity <todd@trinityoilfieldservices.com>; arickard@cambrianmgmt.com; djones@cambrianmgmt.com; Aron
Potash <aron.potash@Ilw.com>

Subject: Delineation Plan - Dorstate SWD (2RP-4364)

Mr. Bratcher & Ms. Groves,

Trinity Qilfield Services, on behalf of Cambrian Management, is pleased to submit the attached "Delineation Plan" for the Dorstate SWD
release site in Eddy County (2RP-4364). Trinity is prepared to begin the proposed delineation activities upon your review and approval.

If you should have any questions, comments, or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me by telephone or email.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Respectfully,
Ben J. Arguijo

Ben J. Arguijo

Environmental Project Manager
Trinity Oilfield Services

P.O. Box 2587

Hobbs, NM 88241



(575)390-7208
ben@trinityoilfieldservices.com




